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Wenas Wildlife Area Bull Pasture Road Seasonal Closure 

Comment Period 9/9/2024 – 9/23/2024 

 

 

As a representative of the Kittitas County Field & Stream Club on the Wenas WAAC, I support the 
seasonal closure and gates on the Bull Pasture Road to reduce habitat damage and wildlife disturbance 
caused by motorized vehicles. This will not impact non-motorized access. 

Sep 16, 2024 8:13 am 

 

 

I support the seasonal closures of Bull Pasture Road to limit environmental impact from motorized 
vehicles while allowing non-motorized access still as well as the installation of gates to manage access. 
Thank you. 

Sep 12, 2024 4:14 pm 

 


